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OIL CONSERVATION COMMiSsSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

December 7, 1954

Phillips Petroleum Company
Bartlesville, Oklahoma

Attention: Mr. L. E. I‘itguuld

Dear Sir:

Reference is made to your application for approval of &
non-standard gas proratiea uanit in the Jalmat Gas Pool on your
C. D. Woolworth Group 3, Well No. 1, located in the SW/4 of the
SW/4 of Section 6, Township 25 South, Range 37 East, NMPM, Lea
County, New Mexico.

This is to inform you that this office is in receipt of an
objection to the formation of the above described gas unit from the
First National Bank in Dallas, trustee for Paul P. Scott (Kan-Mex
Corporation).

I regret that we are unable to give executive approval of
your application, due to this objection; bhowever, we will be glad to

have this application placed before the Commission at the next regular
hearing, January 13, 1955, If you wish to have your request advertised

by legal publication for the January 13 hearing, please advise this
office within the next week.

Very truly yours,

W. B. MACKY, Secretary-Director

ir

cec: First National Bank in Dallas
Dallas, Texas
Attention: Mr. W, F. Werthiagton
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